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Financial Aid 101:  Paying for College 
   

Roswell - The Roswell Library, a part of the Atlanta-Fulton Public Library System, will host Financial Aid 
101:  Paying for College.  The program will be held on Tuesday, January 20, 2014 starting at 6:00 p.m. at 
the Roswell Library and is for ages 14-18.   
 
Wondering how you can pay for college?  Learn about the financial aid process, Hope Scholarships and 
other available Georgia based scholarships and grants,  
as well as information about the FAFSA.  A representative from the Georgia Student Finance Commission 
will present information and answer questions. 
 
The program is free and open to the public.  Reservations are required. The Roswell Library is located at 
115 Norcross Street, Roswell, Georgia. For more information, call the Roswell Library at 770-640-3075.  
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College Financial Aid 101 

Wondering how you can pay for college?  
 Learn about the financial aid process, Hope Scholarships and other available 

Georgia based scholarships and grants,  
as well as information about the FAFSA.   

 

 

 
 

Tuesday, January 20, 2015. 
6:00-7:30 pm 

Ages 14-18 and parents 
 

 
Free and open to the public. 

 

Atlanta-Fulton Public Library System 
ROSWELL LIBRARY 

115 Norcross St. 
Roswell, GA 30075 

For more information, call 770-640-3075. 
 
 

www.afpls.org 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Citizens needing reasonable accommodations due to a disability, including communications in an alternate format, please 

contact your local Atlanta-Fulton Public Library System location 
 in-person, by telephone (TTY 771), or by email at librarycomments@fultoncountyga.gov. 
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